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WHEREAS,

RESOLVED,

•

•

RESOLtITION

expressing

APPRECIATION TO THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS

of the

HENRY BARNARD FOUNDATION

May 5, 1989

The Board of Trustees of the Connecticut State University had
occasion at its April 7, 1989 meeting to pass resolutions
congratulating student and faculty recipients of honors and
awards supported by the Henry Barnard Foundation, therefore be
it

Th~t the Board of Trustees of the Connecticut State University
expresses its df:'!ep appreciation to the Board of Directors of
the Henry Barnard Foundation for its support of the
Distinguished Student Achievement Awards and the Distinguished
Faculty Lectureship since these programs enable the University
to identify and reward the kind of commitment to service and
intellectual achievement which is an inspiration to all members
of the University community.
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